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24th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Strike Action 

 

Further to my letter on 13th March 2023 regarding the strike action declared by one union, I am writing to 
remind you that this will continue to take place on -   

Thursday 27th April 

Tuesday 2 May 

The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government over teachers’ 
pay, and not because of any issues at our school.  

 

Based on the information I have at present; I’m contacting you to confirm that the school will be open as usual 
on the above dates.  

 
If circumstances change, I will, of course, give you as much notice as possible to enable you to make childcare 
arrangements, as necessary.  
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Ashley Scott (Headteacher)  


